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From: Kristina Boerger
To: Kahlert, Kate (PUC)
Subject: PUC Certificate of Need Criteria
Date: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 10:48:17 AM

To the Public Utilities Commission:

Regarding the proposal to exclude climate-change considerations in the revised Certificate of
Need criteria, I oppose the proposed amendments in their entirety.

This is a tone-deaf step to ponder in light of the recent international focus on the crisis of
climate change and the impact of utilities provision and use on the crisis.

Thank you for counting my voice.

Kristina Boerger
3445 Oakland Avenue
Minneapolis, MN  55407
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